PALMDALE RECYCLED WATER AUTHORITY (PRWA)

April 10,2014

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Palmdale Recycled
Water Authority scheduled for April 16, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. is hereby canceled. The
next regular meeting of the Authority is scheduled for May 21, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at
the Palmdale Water District located at 2029 East Avenue Q, Palmdale.
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